
Spring
OPEN HOUSE 

Join us this spring for a new,
individualized open house experience!

Take a mini class, participate in student l ife, 
hear from current families, and more!



The Spring Open House is for all prospective families -

whether your daughter is a 5th, 6th, or 7th grader starting to
explore high school options, an 8th grader who has not yet

made a high school decision, or a potential transfer student,
you are welcome!

Register at
www.ursulineacademy.org/admissions/open-house 

Sunday, April 23 | 1 - 3 pm


